

Newsletter of the Sunrise Optimist Club

Check us out on the internet: www.sunriseoptimist.org

The meeting was called to order by President Frank Yeoman. Frank's quote for the day"Every man and woman is born into the world to do something unique and something distinctive and if he or she does not do it, it will never be done."- Benjamin Mays

Richard Sundermeyer gave the invocation. Dick Barta led the flag salute.

Dave Jackson had a birthday this week. The weekly drawing was won by Karen Ireland. The Progressive drawing was won by Dean Andrews.

Jim Gravenstein was a guest of Gary Slimmer.

Our club is accepting donations to help fight childhood cancer.

We are helping the Rescue Mission put on a Thanksgiving dinner. Please get canned goods or money to Linda Lanning.

17 current members remain unpaid for next year. We need all of you in this our 50th year. Invite someone to be your guest. We have a goal of adding 50 members in this our 50th year.

We need your help at our pancake feed on Saturday, Nov. 19th from 7 AM-1:00 at Logan. Call Pete Foster at 357-6643 for information and to volunteer. Ticket packets have been distributed. We also have family packs and business packs. Regular cost is \$4 for all-you-can eat. We need your support.

We have the "Taste of North Topeka" cards. They sell for \$10 each and are good until August of 2012. This is a very good deal for both our club and those who use the cards! You

get good deals at the following participating North Topeka businesses: Reed's bar and grill, Performance tire and wheel, the PAD, Books and More, Quizmos, Sub Tropics, Bill's diner, Hair Maintenance, Jackson's greenhouse, Bradley's café, Dickeys, Sonic, Rose Muffler, and Gambinos,

NOTOMA meets Monday, Nov. 14th at 7 PM at the Garfield community center.

We have some pizza and cookie dough left. Pay either Dan Lill or Charlie Galligher.

Wanted- Original Handmade Craft Vendors for our First Annual "Made from the Heart" holiday craft fair. This new venture will be held in our building on Saturday, November 19th, from 9 AM until 5 PM. 10 ft by 10 ft booths spaces are available for \$50. Set up time for booths will be Friday, November 18th, from two to eight PM. Free admission and a concession stand will be available. This will be operated by our club members. Plan to attend and help!

Program- Brig. Gen. Deborah Rose (Retired) former director of joint staff for Kansas. She began her career in 1983 after graduating from Washburn School of Nursing. She dealt with post-tornado Greensburg and other natural disasters in Kansas. She is a wife, mother of two, and grandmother of six. Remember to properly celebrate Veterans Day! Thank a veteran.

Future Programs:

Next week- Nov. 15th- Randy Crome and students report on trip to Washington D.C.

Nov. 22nd- Nate Hill, News director for KSNT TV channel 27

Nov. 29th- Jeff Hodgson, Pharmacist at Hunters Ridge pharmacy.

Dec. 7- Brian Haug, WIBW TV channel 13!

Closed with the creed

